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QUOTE OF THE MONTH
"I Think Music in Itself is Healing."

-Billy Joel-

A NOTE FROM DEAN AND LEANNE

HAPPY NEW YEAR and WELCOME BACK! We hope you enjoyed a wonderful Holiday
Season. We certainly enjoyed the holidays with family and friends. 
 
We are so excited about the year ahead and we would like to take this opportunity to
thank you for your business! We have such amazing students and families to work with
each week and we were so excited to see all the incredible talent in our studio, through
our recital week in December. CONGRATULATIONS performers. We were inspired and
thrilled with the beautiful performances you shared with us. We are looking forward to
many new performance opportunities that are coming up; January Crescendo Mic Night,
our Senior Center Concert, the Crescendo Video Showcase and the Sherwood Park
Music Festival…just to name a few. Don’t forget to let us know if you are interested in
any and/or all of these performance opportunities!
 
We would like to remind you that we very much, value your feedback. It is our desire to
ensure we are meeting and exceeding your expectations but we need your help. Would
you please consider taking 5 minutes out of your schedule to help us? Please complete
this survey by clicking this link or the button below.

Also, please remember we as owners, would love to hear from you about how we are
doing or any concerns you may have. Please call us at the studio anytime 780-570-5699
or email us at:  leanne@crescendomusicstudios.ca.
 
This year, Crescendo was thrilled to be nominated as one of Edmonton's Top Music
Schools. We thank ALL of our families who nominated and voted for us. We look forward
to looking through all the feedback this process will have given us once all the votes are
tallied up. Once again, We are excited to have you in our studio this year and we are
enthusiastic about all the music learning growth we will experience together in 2019.

Complete Our Survey

WHAT'S COMING UP AT CRESCENDO?

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/VPHK2Z2
mailto:leanne@crescendomusicstudios.ca
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/VPHK2Z2


January 12th Music Pups and Music-4-Preschoolers
Classes begin.

January 18th Musical Theatre Classes Begin.

January 25th Crescendo Mic Night. Join us at
SoundLab Studios at 5PM to 9PM. Let your teacher know
if you would like to perform.

January 26th - Feb 2nd Bring a Friend To Lessons
Week. Ask your teacher about this!

February 1st, 8th, 15th, 22nd Friday Ensembles begin. Kids Band Ages 9-12 and
Teen Band ages 12-16 will run each Friday this month. $60. Register at the front desk.

February 2nd Seniors Centre Performance at Silver Birch Lodge from 10AM to 11AM.
Ask your teacher if you'd like to participate.

Click For Full Events Calendar

TIPS AND INSIGHTS FOR OUR STUDENTS

Why Adults Should Take Lessons

We welcome all adult students at
Crescendo Music Studios and have a
proven track record with our valued adult
students. Here is a great article from one
of our publishers, to help you assess
whether or not your “reasons for not
taking lessons” are valid! Maybe this will
help encourage you...

Read The Full Article Here

RECITAL 2018 MEMORIES

https://crescendomusicstudios.ca/about/calendar/
https://crescendomusicstudios.ca/adults-its-time-to-stop-the-excuses-just-sign-up-for-lessons/


Click To See Our Photo Gallery

NEW OFFERINGS AT CRESCENDO

Crescendo Mic Night

Crescendo Mic Night will be on January
25th from 5PM to 9PM at SoundLab
Studios in Sherwood Park. Tickets are $5
in advance, and $8 at the door, and it is
an all-ages show.

Coffee and snacks are provided. Pop,
Chips, and alcoholic beverages will be
available for purchase through SoundLab.

​Band Ensembles
(Ages 9-12 & Ages 12-16 )

Crescendo is thrilled to offer Friday
Ensembles in February! In these
Ensemble sessions students will have the
opportunity to play a few songs with their
peers and other different instruments
alongside their own.

Kids Band is for ages 9-12 years, and
runs 5PM to 6:30PM.

https://crescendomusicstudios.ca/media/photo-gallery/


Come and enjoy some talented performers
while you visit and have coffee with
friends. We would love to see you!

Advance Tickets may be purchased for $5
at Crescendo Reception.

SoundLab Studios is located at:
195-130 Broadway Blvd.
Sherwood Park

Check Out Our Website

Teen Band is for ages 12-16 years, and
runs 7PM to 8:30PM.

Ensembles last four sessions, and
students must attend all sessions. The
dates are February 1st, 8th, 15th, 22nd.
Cost is $15 per session ($60 total).

Spots for all classes are limited, so
call 780-570-5699 to register. You can

also RSVP on our Facebook event!

Check Out Our Facebook

ROLAND DIGITAL PIANOS
AVAILABLE NOW AT CRESCENDO!

http://www.crescendomusicstudios.ca
https://www.facebook.com/CrescendoMusSt/


BOOK YOUR DEMO TODAY! 780-570-5699

GIFT IDEAS

As always, we have a wide variety of music products
in our studio available for purchase!

Crescendo Music Studios Ltd. | Email Us! | 780-570-5699 | Visit our Website!

mailto:office@crescendomusicstudios.ca
http://www.crescendomusicstudios.ca/


See what's happening on our social sites:

 ​  ​

https://www.facebook.com/CrescendoMusSt/
https://twitter.com/CrescendoMusSt

